
Pictures for  
the NHS! 

We wanted to invite all our children to take part in what we felt was a lovely                 
idea. 

We were told that the NHS had asked for children’s pictures to be sent to them,                
to put up on the walls of the new Nightingale Hospital, being set up in the                
Excel Centre in London. 

We have since learned that this may not be an official NHS scheme and they 
may not be able to use the images. 

But... 

We would like to use them in school!  

Please email the images to the school email address  

office@firslower.org  

as we are going to make a display of all your pictures as our celebration of and 
thank you for the amazing work the NHS are doing to look after people. 

Start sending your inspirational pictures to us and we will put the display up 
here in school after Easter and place pictures on our website. 
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